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Comments: i am very worried, when i heard, that Pete Lien and Sons has submitted a plan of operations to

conduct exploratory drilling southwest of Rochford,  because the black hills is sacred ground for indigenous

people and for me it is important to respect other religions.

please can you stop this operation?

thank you very much,

heike habel


